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Enrolments for 2018 

If you have a child that will be attending or 
eligible to attend school in 2018, could you 
please make contact with us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Message 

Last Thursday, our school celebrated 
Education Week. This year's theme was I 
Learn, We Learn.  Parents and carers were 
invited into our school and classrooms to 
observe lessons inside the classroom, view 
books and other class work. Thank you to the 
large number of parents for the positive 
feedback we received. We had numerous 
students with smiles from ear to ear after 
showcasing their work to their parents and 
families in their classrooms.  

Our captains did a fantastic job running our 
very professional school assembly. I would 
like to acknowledge Georgie from 
Kindergarten for receiving a district award 
from our school Director, Troy Mott, for 
academic excellence. Connor from Year 6 
also received an award for his outstanding 
sporting achievements this year. Our hall 
looked outstanding decorated with artworks 
completed in our term 2 art workshops run at 
the school as a part of our creative arts 
initiatives within our school this year. 
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Upcoming Events 

18th – 19th 
August 

150 Year School 
celebrations 
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We didn’t get to have our outdoor picnic, but 
we thankfully have our green room to fall back 
on.  

There is a lot to be proud of Moulamein Public 
School! This includes hard working and 
committed staff, well-mannered and resilient 
students who enjoy their learning journey at 
our school. Our students are kind and caring 
and encourage their peers throughout each 
and every day. They strive for success and 
are becoming more confident learners.  

150th Anniversary Dress-Up for Students 

As you are aware, our 
anniversary celebrations 
are approaching and we 
will be having an 
afternoon full of fun for 
our current students on 
the 18th of August from 
11.30am.  This is only two 
weeks away and I wanted 
to highlight the dress-up 

component of this day. Time to visit second-
hand shops!  We are asking our students to 
dress-up for the day in colonial themed 
clothing.  Students will be displaying their 
bush-dancing skills after 
an assembly and we will 
have some family fun 
games on the oval. 
Parents, grandparents, 
relatives and friends are 
invited to join in the 
festivities. We will also 
have a coffee van here 
that will provide light 
refreshments.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office Hours 

Our Office will be closed this week Monday- 
Wednesday, due to Colleen attending training 
at Deniliquin. Please ensure your children are 
aware of afternoon arrangements in the 
morning. We will check the phone messages 
throughout the day when there is time.   
 
Moulamein Working Sheep Dog Trial 
Donation 
 
We would like to thank the Moulamein 
Working Sheep Dog Trial Association for the 
kind donation of a specialised reading table 
which we use on a daily basis in our K/1 
classroom.  This is a treasured resource and 
we are very grateful for this donation. The 
students call our table the ‘engine room’ 
because this is where all the thinking takes 
place. Hope, Jazmyn and Georgie were more 
than happy to show our visitors how we use 
our reading table each day.  
 

 
Mr Barry McKenzie & Jacquie Crawford – 

Moulamein Working Sheep Dog Trial 
Committee 

 
150th Anniversary  
 

Have you sent an RSVP for 
the event or dinner?  
On Saturday the 19th of 
August we will finish our Anniversary 
celebration with a dinner at the Moulamein 
Community Hall, starting at 6.00pm. The cost 
will be $20 per ticket for two-course meal. If 
you are interested in attending please let the 
school know by phoning the office. If you are 
aware of any visitors who will attend this 
event, please also let them know it is 
important that they contact the school book a 
ticket.  
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Education Week Photos! 
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